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Comments
 

The Human Resources Committee notes that the main purpose of the new Island Plan is ‘to provide a framework of policies
and proposals as a basis for land use planning decisions up to the year 2011’. At this strategic level, although not committing
to manpower or financial resources, the plan recognises that successful implementation will require the investment of these
resources by the Planning and Environment Committee and other States Committees. The Human Resources Committee will
consider any additional manpower implications when detailed implementation plans are produced.


